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Dear Sir/Madam,

        Most Ramsgate residents are very worried about night flights and
very concerned that RSP are trying to fudge them being allowed by way of
saying they'll lower their quota if allowed late arrivals.

     Late arrivals are night flights and quite devastating to
experience. The ExA must please protect us locals by saying there must
be no night flights and no Quota Count should be included in the
application.

    Thank you,

  Yours faithfully,

  Margot Bandola  C

---
This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software.
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?
url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.avast.com%2Fantivirus&amp;data=02%7C01%7Cmanstonairport%40planninginspectorate.gov.uk%7Ce3ad12c0bb9f4f506f1108d6f7406ba3%7C5878df986f8848ab9322998ce557088d%7C1%7C0%7C636968253382539902&amp;sdata=OEXM8fwcui8jNzfUIzpK1eJ7SBv5F848d%2FTSYoqKzC4%3D&amp;reserved=0

mailto:ManstonAirport@planninginspectorate.gov.uk



